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Dear HR Professional: 

Pick up any newspaper. Envision your company's name in the headlines: "Woman Sues 
Company for Sexual harassment", "Employees Gain Thousands in Employment Equity 
Payments", "Employee Dismissed When AIDS Discovered". The list goes on. In a 1988 
survey, many readers of The Equal Times told us that the articles in our newsletter 
contain excellent advice on the most timely issues in human resource management -- issues 
that you may soon find yourself dealing with in your company. 

I am pleased to send you a complimentary copy of The Equal Times and, if you are not 
already a subscriber, I urge you to take this opportunity to benefit from the newsletter and 
send in the enclosed order card. 

With employment equity issues heating up in the press and constant changes to legislation 
affecting these issues, we believe more than ever that there's a need for a publication such 
as The Equal Times. Please don't miss this opportunity to keep informed. Act now; 
send in your order today and join the over 300 human resource professionals who already 
subscribe to The Equal Times. 

Sincerely, 

Herbert Hilderley 
Publisher

encl. 


